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ResponsibilityTerm

HCLTech Brazil, reinforcing its commitment to transparency and compliance with Brazilian legislation, hereby 
publishes the declarations required by Law 14.611/23 for the second semester of 2025 at its locations across 
Brazil – São Paulo, São Leopoldo, and Curitiba.

As a company that believes in equity, diversity, and inclusion, this initiative reflects our values in promoting a 
diverse, equitable, and inclusive work environment.

For any additional questions on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the HR department of HCLTech Brazil.










